
              

 

                NFLA ALL IRELAND FORUM 

SPRING ENERGY POLICY SEMINAR 2018 

The future direction of Irish energy policy 
The Grange, Fermanagh & Omagh Council Offices, Mountjoy Road,  

Lisnamallard, Omagh, County Tyrone, BT79 7BL 

Friday 9th March, 10.30am (registration for 11am start) – 1.00pm 
 

FULL PROGRAMME: 
 

Councillor John Trainor 

NFLA All Ireland Forum Chair / Newry, Mourne & Down Council  

“Seminar introduction and reflections on a recent Council delegation 

visit to the Sellafield site” 
 

Professor Barry McMullin 

Dublin City University, An Taisce Climate Change Group 

“Where is the low carbon energy vision Ireland needs to mitigate 
climate change? And how can it be delivered?” 

        

Meabh Cormacin  

Northern Ireland Renewable Industry Group 

“What energy strategy needs to be in place in Ireland to ensure 
continued growth in renewables?”  

 

Declan Allison 

Friends of the Earth Northern Ireland 

“What happens to the funding of renewables across Ireland after 
and beyond the RHI inquiry?” 

 

Sean Morris  

NFLA UK & Ireland Secretary 

“NFLA responses on renewable energy, Sellafield and the ongoing 
potential environmental risks of UK new nuclear to Ireland” 

 

Councillor Mark Dearey 

NFLA All Ireland Forum Co Chair / Louth County Council  
“Panel discussion and concluding comments” 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

NFLA ALL IRELAND FORUM 
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The Grange, Fermanagh & Omagh Council Offices, Mountjoy Road,  
Lisnamallard, Omagh, County Tyrone, BT79 7BL 
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The seminar is a free event open to councillors, council officers, LEO Chairs 
and interested NGOs. If you are planning to attend, could you please fill in the 

appropriate details and post, email or fax to the address at the bottom of this 
form: 

Name Authority / Group 
Correspondence 

address 

(email or postal) 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 
 

  

 
Venue and accommodation: 

The Council offices in Omagh are at ‘The Grange’. It lies within the Grange 

Park in the northern part of Omagh, just off the B48 Mountjoy Road at the 
junction with Old Mountfield Road. A map can be printed off from Google Maps 

by typing in the postcode BT79 7BL. The Ulsterbus station is to the south of 
‘The Grange’ closer to the town centre on Mountjoy Road, which is on the 

northern side of the Strule River.  
 

The Silverbirch Hotel, Mullaghmore House and Rooms at Rue offer good value 
accommodation close by. 

 
Email registration forms, or for further information, contact: 

Sinead Trainor, NFLA All Ireland Forum Secretary on 00 44 (0)2830 313100 
sinead.trainor@nmandd.org  

Sean Morris, NFLA Secretary on 00 44 (0)161 234 3244 
s.morris4@manchester.gov.uk  

 

NFLA sincerely thanks Fermanagh and Omagh District Council for hosting 
the spring 2018 NFLA All Ireland Energy Policy Seminar. 

 


